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Reports Posted on Global Fund Website

Article 3 of GFO 123, on “First Learning Wave of NSAs Seen as Being Successful,” listed three reports on
the first learning wave and said that none of these reports were available on the Global Fund website. All
three reports have now been posted at www.theglobalfund.org/en/board/meetings/twentyfirst/documents/.
Look under GF/21/4, attachments 2, 3 and 4.
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